
At Essential Credit Union, we are committed to complying with the 
Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990.

Essential Credit Union is committed to providing a website that is 
accessible to all. We have implemented the recommendations of the 
Web Content Accessibility Guidelines (WCAG) as published by the Web 
Accessibility Initiative (WAI) of the World Wide Web Consortium (W3C), 
and endeavor to conform to WCAG 2.0 Level AA of those guidelines.

There is no definitive test or certification of conformance to Level AA 
of the WCAG, but we have used a variety of methods for assessing 
accessibility. If you find a part of the site that you feel does not 
conform to Level AA of the WCAG, please contact us so we can evaluate 
the issue.

Please note: Financial Partners chose to use the WCAG guidelines for 
compliance because they are determined by the W3C, the consortium 
responsible for creating guidelines for the Internet. For more 
information about Level AA Conformance, visit the World Wide Web 
Consortium.

If you encounter issues with any page on our site that presents a 
challenge for individuals with disabilities, please submit your feedback 
to eservices@essentialcu.org.
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